



Monks Orchard Primary School The Glade, Shirley, Croydon, CR0 7UF

Tel: 020 8654 2570

Email: office@monksorchard.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss R. Sandell Headteacher: Guy Fairbairn

3 December 2018

Dear Years 3 and 4 Parents/Carers,

As our panto trip is fast approaching, please find important information concerning the plan for the day.

YEAR 3: Thursday, 13th December 2018

YEAR 4: Friday, 14th December 2018

- All children must come to school in their uniform as usual.
- Please send your child into school with a packed lunch and non-fizzy drink (children will be eating an early lunch so that we can make our way to Wimbledon on time). If your child receives a free school meal and you would like a school lunch provided, please fill the form in below and hand back to your child's teacher by Friday, 7 December 2018.
- Your child should bring an extra water bottle (no juice) to drink while at the theatre.
- Please bring a small snack, such as carrot sticks, sandwich or fruit, which your child can eat during the interval (no sweets, chocolates or crisps) in a backpack so that your child's hands are free when travelling.
- ♦ After our early lunch, we will walk to Elmers End tram stop, where we will take the tram to Wimbledon then walk 5 minutes to the theatre.
- ◆ The show will end by 3.30pm. We will be walking back to the tram stop in Wimbledon and making our way back to school. We are hoping to be back at school by 4.30pm but we will let you know via text messages if this changes.
- Please make sure that you collect your child promptly, from their class as usual.

This form must be returned to the class teacher by Friday, 7 December 2018